


[bookmark: OLE_LINK2][bookmark: OLE_LINK3][bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK4]Part-Time English As A Second Language Instructor for The Blind and Visually Impaired Wanted

Zabeehullah (Zabee) Faiz is setting up the "Texas Center for The Blind" which will teach Braille, Computer skills, and, eventually, English as a second language, to the blind.  Islamic training will be available for interested students.  

The center will be located at 2909 Hillcroft Street, Suite 330, Houston, Texas 77057.

[bookmark: OLE_LINK6][bookmark: OLE_LINK7]We are looking for an "English As A Second Language" (ESL) instructor For the Blind and visually impaired.  

This is a part-time position, for approximately ten hours a week, at a salary of $30 per hour.  The job does not have benefits.  The initial contract will be for three months, with the possibility of another three months.  We would like to have the instructor work at the Texas Center for the Blind's office for the ten hours a week covered by the instructor's pay.  

Due to holidays, the Texas Center for The Blind will be closed on Monday September 3, 2018 (Labor Day) and on Thursday and Friday, November 22 and 23, 2018, for Thanksgiving.  Unfortunately, the instructor will not be paid for holidays.

We would like the instructor to start work on Tuesday September 4, 2018.  We want the instructor to use September to prepare the curriculum.  During September, we would also like the instructor to prepare an assessment test to determine the knowledge of the students before they start the ESL course.  Also, we would like the instructor to prepare weekly tests to track the progress of the students.  We envision having an introductory and an advanced course.

Our first semester will start on Monday October 1, 2018, and end on Thursday November 29, 2018.  This will give us approximately nine weeks of classes.  The classes will be held on Monday through Thursday each week.

[bookmark: OLE_LINK8]For further information about this position, please contact Louis Maher (Phone: 713-444-7838, E-mail: ljmaher03@outlook.com).

If you wish to communicate with Mr. Faiz directly, please call his cell at 832-858-4127 or e-mail him at "info@helpingblindpeople.org".

To see some of Mr. Faiz's previous activities on behalf of the blind, please visit 
http://www.helpingblindpeople.org/.



